
 

PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 

2024 HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT BUDGET 

August 24, 2023 

 

 

Human Services Board Members Present:  Baumann, Brey, Bruns, Klein, Naidl    

 

Board Members Excused:  Ruggirello 

 

Board Members Absent:  Agnew, Burke, Shimulunas 

 

County Staff Present:  J. Foster, L. Fure, Huss, Joas, Kubec, Michels, Ziegelbauer  

 

CALL TO ORDER: 

 

The Public Hearing for input into the 2024 Human Services Budget was called to order at 4:00      

p.m. by Human Services Board Chair Jim Brey.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

 

No written testimony was received. 

 

Since there was no one present to make a public comment, Jim Brey moved to close the Public 

Hearing.   

 

A MOTION WAS MADE BY BAUMANN, SECONDED BY BRUNS TO ADJOURN THE 

PUBLIC HEARING, MOTION CARRIED. 

 

The Public Hearing closed at 4:05 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

 

Jim Brey, Acting Secretary 

Human Services Board 

 

JB/jk 


